
Mohawk 2021 Price Increase 
Effective March 15, 2021 

 
 

February 11, 2021 

To Our Valued Customers, 

Effective March 15, 2021, Mohawk is implementing a price increase of approximately 2% for 
paper and 3% for envelopes and Xanita Board orders. 

Manufacturing orders on file with Mohawk prior to March 15, 2021, but shipping after that 
date will retain the agreed-upon price. This price increase will be applied to all contracts and 
promotions, within agreed-upon terms. 
 
Replacement price lists will be available electronically in the days to come. In the meantime, 
please contact your Mohawk Sales Representative if you have questions. 
 
We appreciate your continued support of Mohawk, 

  
Mike Madura 
Senior Vice President of Product, Mohawk 
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